
HCARES Meeting Notes 09/06/2008 
1. The meeting was held at the EMA building in Noblesville and started at 10:22 

AM by Steve Quear , WA9FTT, 
2. Eric Eilers, K9ZX, presented the Treasurer’s Report.  We spent $ 97.77 dollars 

for Field Day.  We currently have $1313.52 in the checking account.   
3. We had a recap on Field Day.  The food went well.  We had about 10 operators. 

We operated two stations.  We suggested next year to bring up both trailers and 
reserve the site for next year. 

4. The Atlanta Earth festival will be at the end of September (27th and 28th) and we 
have a sign up list for the event.   

5. The old generator trailer for RACES is being converted into a maintenance 
support and storage trailer for RACES equipments. 

6. Elections for the Officers and Larry Fawbush award will be coming up soon.   
7. Paul Dobosz, K8PD, offered to present talks on radio theory. 
8. Some ideas were suggested for meetings.  1) Go to the National Weather Station 

2) TV transmission over the internet. 3) Weather Spotter refresher 
9. The Meeting was adjourned at 11:09 AM 
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